
From: Gupta, Aloke
Sent: 8/16/2010 10:37:57 AM
To: Fitch, Julie A. (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov); Prosper, Terrie D.

(terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov); Danforth, Christopher 
(christopher.danforth@cpuc.ca.gov); Randolph, Edward F.
(edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov); Lewis, Kenneth E. (kenneth.lewis@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Cc: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Bcc:
Subject: Clarification re Subject of Today's PGE AMI RF meet

Hello:

I just wanted to
clarify that today's meeting is focused on PG&E's data on AMI RF and the 
overall context that may be useful for us (and the public) to understand.
It does not specifically include the outside health expert (as she is not 
available for a few days) and is not same as the one Sid Dietz was trying 
to set up in response to Paul Clanon's inquiry re health studies. Sid will 
still be following up on that separately with Ken and Julie.

Aloke
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